
 

 

 
October 12, 2021 
 
Steven Holland, Manager 
Nidec Motor Corporation 
500 North Morrow Street 
Mena, AR  71953 
 
RE: Change of Authorization Request, 

NPDES Industrial Permit Number ARR00A189, AFIN 57-00001 
 
Dear Mr. Holland: 
 
This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization. The 
updated authorizations are shown in the table below for the facility referenced above. 
 

Responsible Official Steven Holland, Manager, Human Resources-Regional 
Cognizant Official Samuel H Norman, EHS Manager 

 
If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact the Permits Branch at (501) 682-0656. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carrie McWilliams, P.E. 
NPDES Engineer Supervisor 
Office of Water Quality, Division of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR, 72118 
 
CM:nk 
 
cc: Electronic Filing (ARR00A189) 

Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Compliance Branch  
Richard Healey, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Keith Waters, Business Coordinator, Policy and Administration Branch 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
steven.holland@nidec-motor.com, Responsible Official 
samuel.norman@nidec-motor.com, Cognizant Official
 


